
12. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(a) QEII GOLF PARK - MINIATURE GOLF COURSE

Mr Frank Marquette, Simtech NZ Ltd, outlined the proposal for the
development of an 18 hole miniature golf course at the QEII golf park.  It
was advised that the miniature golf course will be developed for general
family entertainment and as an activity for recreational golfers.  The course
will be designed to incorporate a blend of fun and skill.  Further details of
the proposal together with the Committee’s recommendation are contained
in clauses 10 and 17 of the Committee’s report.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


